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Rep. Born Reacts to State Building Commission Vote  
 

Madison- Representative Mark Born (R-Beaver Dam) released the following statement 

immediately after the State Building Commission met to vote on Governor Evers’ Capital 

Budget recommendations: 

 

“Governor Evers’ decision today is really quite simple. He once again chose to put politics 

before people and failed to lead on the critical issues for the people of Wisconsin.  

 

“It is clear that there are plenty of opportunities to work with Governor Evers this session.  My 

colleagues and I have worked in a bipartisan fashion in the past, and we plan on doing so in the 

future. In the 2017-18 legislative session, nearly 91% of the bills passed the legislature with a 

bipartisan vote.  

 

“The Governor’s recommendation includes an unsustainable and unreliable amount of 

borrowing. Our plan would have moved these projects through the legislative process and given 

us more time to thoroughly vet these proposals and ensure that we are prioritizing what’s best for 

the taxpayers of our state.”  
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